COM(2014) 556
On 29 October 2014, the Senate Standing Committee on Health issued a favourable opinion, observing that there is a need to specify and ensure that the use of medicated feed should not be general and preventive, but limited to purposes and only in such doses as are necessary for the protection of health and for food quality purposes.
